
 

 

 

 

 

AKE/JRO 

September 2025 

 

Dear Parent 
 
Bounce Together - Children’s Wellbeing Surveys 
 
As part of our commitment to supporting student wellbeing, we will be continuing to use the online 
platform Bounce Together throughout this academic year. 
 
The wellbeing surveys are an important part of our student voice programme and will give us valuable 
insight into how students are feeling about themselves, their learning, and their perception of their 
own wellbeing. The results will be reviewed by the Personal Development Lead and PSHE teachers, 
and used to help shape future form resources, assemblies, and PSHE interventions. 
 
Please note: 

 The surveys are not anonymous, and individual responses will be reviewed to ensure 
students are given the support they need. 
 

 Topics covered in the surveys will include: attitudes to learning, internet safety, general 
wellbeing, stress, anxiety and perceptions of self. 

 Students will complete the surveys during form time using school chromebooks. 

We kindly ask that you encourage your child to answer the surveys set honestly, as this will help us 
gain the most accurate picture and provide the right support. 
 
If you have any questions about the surveys or would like further information, please do not hesitate 
to contact Miss Keogh, Personal Development Lead at: akeogh@rawmarsh.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

                                   
Ayesha Keogh   
Associate Assistant Headteacher - Personal Development 
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